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Oklahoma House of Representatives
Media Division
August 29, 2013

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: State Rep. Paul Wesselhöft

(405) 557-7343

 

MEDIA ADVISORY: Rally Against War on Syria
 

WHERE: Pennsylvania Avenue and Northwest Expressway

WHEN: 2-4 p.m. Saturday, Aug. 31

 

OKLAHOMA CITY – State Rep. Paul Wesselhöft and Nathaniel Batchelder of the Peace House will join a coalition of young people in calling for an anti-Syrian war rally at the corner of Pennsylvania Avenue and Northwest Expressway.

 

“I strongly object to our government’s current and future involvement in this civil war,” said Wesselhöft, R-Moore. “The Middle East is a powder keg. We must not be the ones who light the match. Our involvement in Syria aligns us with groups who have and would attack our nation. It is not worth the blood of our troops.”
